
8/29/2022 

Vincent Gallagher 

3934 Asbury Lane 

Addison TX 75001 

Mr. Ken Schmidt, AICP 

Director of Development Services 

Town of Addison 

16801 Westgrove Drive 

Addison TX 75001 

 

RE:  Proposed Salad and Go at Humperdinks 

 

Dear Mr. Schmidt, 

I am writing today to voice my support for the proposed ‘Salad and Go” drive thru 

restaurant location adjacent to the vacant Humperdinks restaurant location on Beltline. The 

developer has found a unique restaurant concept for this site that will bring healthy and 

affordable food options to the west side of our town.  

My support is based on four main points.  

The foods offered by Salad and Go are particularly good and very affordable. $6.24 for a 

salad and $3.24 for a breakfast burrito. Less than six hundred Calories for their salad bowls and 

from my firsthand experiences, they are delicious.  

The third point is the cleanliness of their properties. There is no cooking on site so there 

is minimal on-site waste generated, and there is no need for a grease trap for their facility. Their 

site at Coit and Beltline is spotless, and I have seen the same at their facility at Ross and 

Greenville. 

Finally, they have moved their headquarters to Addison, as residents that benefit from 

the tax revenue created by these restaurants, it is important for us to support our commercial 

neighbors just like we support our residential neighbors. 

 

Thanks again, 

Kind Regards, 

 

Vincent Gallagher  
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Lesley Nyp

From: Lesley Nyp

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 4:40 PM

To: Lesley Nyp

Subject: FW: Asbury Circle Support for Salad and Go

From: Elisca Hicks <eliscahicks@gmail.com>  

Sent: Sunday, July 10, 2022 3:27 PM 

To: Ken Schmidt <kschmidt@addisontx.gov>; David Grates <dgrates@saladandgo.com> 

Subject: Re: Asbury Circle Support for Salad and Go 

 

Ken and David,  

 

I wanted to follow up on the concerns that I mentioned in the previous email, and upon re-visiting the site, the need for 

screening/landscaping really doesn't make sense due to the angle of the site.  

 

Thank you both for your work and keeping us informed.  

 

Sincerely,  

Elisca Hicks 

 

 

 

On Thu, Jul 7, 2022 at 3:00 PM Ken Schmidt <kschmidt@addisontx.gov> wrote: 

 

Thank you, Elisca! 

  

We discussed this project earlier today and have incorporated your feedback into our review comments. 

  

 

Ken Schmidt, AICP 

Director of Development Services  

Town of Addison | 16801 Westgrove Dr, Addison, TX 75001  

office: (972) 450-7027 

ADDISONTEXAS.NET 

– 

IT ALL COMES TOGETHER. 
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From: Elisca Hicks <eliscahicks@gmail.com>  

Sent: Saturday, July 2, 2022 6:38 AM 

To: Ken Schmidt <kschmidt@addisontx.gov> 

Subject: Asbury Circle Support for Salad and Go 

  

Mr. Schmidt,  

  

I am sending this email to inform you that Mr. David Grates and the Asbury Circle community met on June 28, 22 to 

discuss the plans for Salad and Go to build on a portion of the property located at 3820 Belt Line Rd.   

  

I feel that this project would be beneficial to the area and fully support Salad and Go in this location. The vast majority 

of those residents in attendance were also in support of the Salad and Go. The few concerns that were raised were 

possible noise from delivery vehicles during early morning hours, possible need for screening/landscaping, and signage 

to direct customers to exit onto Business Ave.  Mr. Grates explained that Salad and Go could address all of these 

concerns.  

  

Sincerely,  

Elisca Hicks 

  

  

--  

Elisca Hicks 

3916 Asbury Lane 

Asbury Circle HOA President 

281-639-6196 

eliscahicks@gmail.com 
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WARNING: This email is from an external source. Please DO NOT click links or open attachments without 
positive sender verification of purpose. Never enter Username, Password or sensitive information on linked 
pages from any email. If you are unsure about the message, please click on the Phish Alert button above to 

report. 

  

This e-mail and any files or attachments transmitted with it contain Information that is confidential and privileged. 

This document may contain Protected Health Information (PHI) or other information that is intended only for the use 

of the individual(s) and entity(ies) to whom it is addressed. If you are the intended recipient, further disclosures are 

prohibited without proper authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, printing, or 

use of this information is strictly prohibited and possibly a violation of federal or state law and regulations. If you 

have received this information in error, please delete it and call 972-450-7000 immediately. Thank you.  
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